
December 6, 2022

Dear Brothers and Sisters:

IBEW System Council U-4 is pleased to announce this year’s supplemental benefits enrollment for members 
at Florida Power & Light.  IBEW members and their families will have the opportunity to participate in the 
following group supplemental benefit plans:

			   •	 Accident Insurance
			   •	 Critical Illness Insurance
			   •	 Hospital Indemnity Insurance
			   •	 Whole Life Insurance

Members will be able to enroll online or telephonically this year, from December 5-16.  The enrollment 
site and call center will be available beginning December 5.

These programs are available through the convenience of payroll deduction and provide benefits regardless 
of any existing coverage you may already have.  They are also portable and may be continued should you 
leave Florida Power & Light for any reason.

These plans are offered by National Group Protection, Inc. (NGP), and underwritten by Continental American 
Insurance Company (CAIC).  NGP is a union shop and a leader in the design and implementation of union-spon-
sored benefit plans.

Please take a moment to review your supplemental benefit options during the upcoming enrollment.  If you 
have any questions, please contact NGP at 800-344-9016.

For more information, go to www.ngp-ins.com/IBEWSCU-4.

In Solidarity,

IBEW System Council U-4

To enroll, go to 
www.ngp-ins.com/IBEWSCU-4

or call 800-344-9016


